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During 2023, the PCAG continued to attempt to recover from a tumultuous 2021 and 2022.  

We had some ups and downs.  Unfortunately, the 2023 PCAG annual conference was again 

cancelled, due to fear of too few registrants on behalf of the planning committee at Lakehead 

University. We are making a concerted effort to organize and host an annual conference at 

University of North Dakota, in Grand Forks, ND, in fall 2024. On the other hand, we are in the 

final process of publishing a 2023/4 edition of Prairie Perspectives. At the AGM on November 

14, 2023, which was again very poorly attended, there was no turnover of the Executive or 

current Members-at-Large for Universities of Winnipeg, Regina, or North Dakota State.  We 

remain without an MAL from University of Manitoba and an undergraduate student 

representative. Also at the AGM, Dr. Doug Ramsey, Department of Rural Development, 

Brandon University, was presented with the Welsted Award for Service to Geography of the 

Western Interior. 
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